BOROUGH OF MENDHAM
NOTICE
PUBLIC INFORMATION OPEN HOUSE

REPLACEMENT OF CHERRY LANE BRIDGE
OVER MCVICKER’S BROOK TRIBUTARY

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the public is invited to attend a public information
open house Tuesday, October 5, 2021 at 6:00PM in the Garabrant Center, 4 Wilson
Street, Mendham NJ regarding the Cherry Lane Bridge Replacement Project over
McVicker’s Brook tributary. During the public information open house officials from the
Morris County Division of Engineering & Transportation and their consultant, as well as
the Mendham Borough Engineer will be available to answer inquiries from the public.

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that members of the Mendham Borough
governing body may be in attendance for informational purposes only. No formal action
will be taken by the Mayor and Council.




